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God Knows  Everything 

but…Your church likes to 
support you, especially 
during possible turning 
points in your life.  Since 
these often involve a stay 
in the hospital, please be 
sure to call, or have 
someone call the church   
(989) 225-2315 or the         
parsonage (989) 912-
2187 to let us know about 
you. 

Please include the name 
of the hospital.  We want 
to be supportive so please 
let us know.  Be sure to 
call whenever you want 
to talk with the  pastor—
whatever the reason. 
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  May 2024 

The United Women in Faith will 
be meeting Monday May 6th at 
12 noon.  Please bring a sack 
lunch. All the ladies in church  
are Welcome. 

Our Church Council  
Will be meeting on May 6th at 5:30pm. 



2  

 

 

         Message  from our Pastor 
Dear Beloved Congregation, 
 
As we embrace the blossoming of spring and the gentle warmth of May, I am filled with    
anticipation for the rich spiritual significance that this month holds for us. With May just 
around the corner, I am writing to share some important dates and reflections that we will be 
celebrating together as a church family. 
 
First and foremost, as we prepare to honor the remarkable women in our lives, I want to     
extend a heartfelt invitation to join us for our Mother's Day service on May 12th at 9:30 am. 
Let us come together to express our gratitude and admiration for the mothers, grandmothers, 
and mother figures who have nurtured and shaped us with their love, wisdom, and strength. 
 
Following this celebration of maternal love, we will soon be commemorating the wondrous 
event of Pentecost on May 19th. Pentecost marks the outpouring of the Holy Spirit upon the 
disciples, empowering them to spread the message of God's love to the ends of the earth. As 
we gather in worship, let us open our hearts to receive the same Spirit, igniting within us a 
renewed passion for serving the Lord and sharing His love with others. 
 
As the month draws to a close, we will observe Memorial Day on May 26th. This solemn  
occasion provides us with an opportunity to honor the brave men and women who have made 
the ultimate sacrifice in service to our country. Let us come together in prayerful                 
remembrance, expressing our gratitude for their selflessness and reflecting on the freedoms 
we enjoy because of their sacrifice. 
Finally, our Michigan Annual Conference will soon begin starting on, Thursday, May 30 - 
Saturday, June 1 • Clergy Session Wednesday, May 29th. 
 
In the midst of these special observances, let us also remember the bonds of fellowship and 
community that unite us as a congregation. May our gatherings be filled with joy, reverence, 
and a deep sense of gratitude for the blessings that surround us. 
 
“When the day of Pentecost had come, they were all together in one place. And suddenly a sound 
came from heaven like the rush of a mighty wind, and it filled all the house where they were sitting. 
And there appeared to them tongues as of fire, distributed and resting on each one of them. And they 
were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak in other tongues, as the Spirit gave them utter-
ance.”   Acts 2:1-4 (NRSV). 
 
I look forward to worshipping with you all in the coming weeks as we journey together in 
faith and fellowship. 
 
Blessings, 
 
In Christ's love, 

 
Pastor Bob          
Rev. Robert Paul Demyanovich, Pastor 
Cass City United Methodist Church 
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             Mother’s Day  
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Bay Shore Camp & Family Ministries 
Premier East Michigan Area Camp serving Youth and 

Families  for over 100 years! Christian Camping at its Best! 
(989) 883-2501 web: https://www.bayshorecamp.org 

  Bay Shore Camp and Family Ministries 
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Mission Moment 
May’s Bucket Offering 
 
The mission committee will be collecting donations for camp 
funding during the month of May.  
 
Bay Shore information is available in the narthex and on the  
Mission bulletin board at church. The office will have additional 
information concerning camp scholarships and who can be   
contacted regarding the upcoming schedules.  
 
Bay Shore’s mission has been to provide an invitation for all 
people to experience Jesus Christ and to nurture them in their 
relationship with Him.  
 
We hope that you will continue to lend your support for our local 
campers. We help play an important role in sharing the Gospel, 
with people of all ages, who will attend events at Bay Shore.  
 
Thanks again for your support and God’s blessings to you         
always.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Give, and you will receive. You will be given much. Pressed down, shaken together, and running 
over, it will spill into your lap. The way you give to others is the way God will give to you.” Luke 
6:38 
 

Mission Committee  
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Poem for Mother’s Day 
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Dorcas & Progressive 
 

           
 Dorcas Meal, Wednesday,  May 8th 

at 12 noon.  
The meal will be  
Porcupine meatballs, Herb Rice, Vegetable 
sticks, desserts. All Meals $12.00 
                                                 
If you would like to help Please call: 
For Desserts: Suzie Chappel 989–574-8304 
                       Doris Jones 989-912-0611 
For Meal prep Tuesday/Wednesday : 
                       Connie Schwaderer 989-872-2315 
For Delivery : Ardis Monroe  989-798-6764 

             Progressive Class 
  
The Progressive class met at Taco Bell restaurant for lunch April 18th. 
Those present were Constance Schwaderer, Chris Allen, Rita & Don 
Green, Judy & Dick Wallace , Keith & Jane Mitchell. We sent out 9 
cards. 
 
Judy Wallace offered the Blessing. We shared active communications. 
Time was spent on initial organization of the annual Christmas Banquet, 
Those present stated this annual festivity needed to continue in the 
Church. It has been a ritual activity in the Church for many years. 
 
Devotions were offered by Jane Mitchell and were based on Philippians 
4: 4-8. Philippians was written by Paul while he was in jail. It was a 
Thank You note & gift to strength believers in the church he had built. 
He was showing him that true joy comes from Jesus alone. 
 
Our Next meeting is planned for May 16th at 12pm noon. It will be a pot 
luck at the Mitchell’s home.  
 

Everyone is Welcome to attend. 
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United Women of Faith 
The UWF will be meeting on Monday May 6th at 12 noon. 
This will be a general meeting and final planning for our 
summer activities will take place, At the writing, we are     
planning to have lunch with our Northwood Meadows       
Ladies, having our Mystery trip and our August rummage 
sale. 
 
The 2024 program booklet are completed and are located 
on the table in the Narthex. If you have not picked yours up, 
please do so. If more copies are needed , please contact  
Julie Czekai or me.  
 
On Mother’s Day which is Sunday May 12, the UWF will be 
giving flowers out to all women of the church.  
 
All women of the church are welcome to participate in any of 
the our activities. 
 
Sincerely  
Melinda Kirn, UWF President 
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Support the Homeless   
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   Birthday & Anniversary  
 May 1 Jan Kritzman 
         3 Rita Green 
         5 Heather Czekai 
            Doug Monroe 
         9 Max Wilkins 
       12 Barbie Tilt 
       21 Judy Profit 
            Dave Block 
       29 Dan Dickinson 
       30 John Frankowski 

May 18th Eric & Terra  Thick  
May 19th Ed & Susan Stoutenburg 
May 20th Brian & Leslie Seeley 
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        Calendar  2024 
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 Worship 
Attendance & 

Views  
Online & Church 

& Parking Lot 
 
  
Jan 2024        9601 
Feb 2024         8098 
March 2024   10201 
April 2024       9710 

 
  
  
  

  
The above counts 

come from our 
five worship    

platforms  
Facebook, 
YouTube, 

LinkedIn, our 
website 

and Twitter.  
 

154 of our        
church families           

receive our         
letters and          

updates by mail 
or email.   

 
  

 

  

  

Sharing the Word of Christ 
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 In our thoughts and Prayers 
Please keep in your Prayers and Thoughts 
Pastor Fred Bowden 
Linda & Dailey Parrish 
Linda & Roger Marshall                                   
Lorraine Bowden 
Dick & Judy Wallace,    
Opal Schneeberger 
Kathy & Phil Nichols                                               
Harlin Tuckey  
Janis Seeley                                                                                                                 
Ed & Judy Profit,                                              
Barb Tuckey                              
Gerald Auten          Leslie Seeley       
Floy Arnold         Rick Tait 
Jack & Lois Gallagher                          Rick Dillon                                             
Morris Powell         Thomas Troise 
Charles Tuckey        Connie Schwaderer 

 
Our Family Members at: 
Northwood Meadow 6086 Beechwood, Cass City 48726 
Jan Kritzman                 Evelyn Whitaker 
Ellen Stoutenburg             Barb Stickle              Eleanor Truemner 
  
Those Serving us spiritually :  
Pastor Bob Demyanovich, our ministry here in Cass City and beyond, East Winds 
District Superintendent Rev. Margie Crawford, Bishop David A. Bard, and The    
United  the Methodist Area Conference and all churches. 

 
 In Service to Our Country 
 
Ethan Damm 
Jeremy Klinkman 
Brent Robinson  
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    Cass City United Methodist Church 
5100 Cemetery Rd. 

Cass City, MI 48726-9424 
 

Rev. Robert Paul Demyanovich, Pastor 
Office: 989-225-2315  Parsonage: 989-912-2187 

 E-mail Pastor:  pastorrobertpaul@gmail.com 
 

Julie M. Czekai—Administrative Assistant/Church Secretary 
    E-mail Office:  office@casscityumc.org 

 
                             Website:   www.casscityumc.org 
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